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Municipality of Thames Centre 

ACTION REQUESTED – SECOND NOTICE 
Regarding Upper Queen Street 

Storm Sewer Upgrade and Road Urbanization Design  
 

March 13, 2024 
Dear Property Owner, 

We appreciate your continued cooperation and contribution to the ongoing development of 
our community. As part of the Municipality of Thames Centre's efforts to gather information 
for the preliminary urbanized design of Upper Queen Street, we initiated a survey early 2024 
to gather your insights and address any concerns regarding the proposed upgrades. 

However, it has come to our attention that we have not received survey submissions from all 
properties. Your feedback is crucial in shaping the design process, and we want to ensure 
that every property owner has the opportunity to contribute their valuable input. 

We kindly request you to take a few moments to fill out the enclosed questionnaire and return 
it to the Municipal Office at 4305 Hamilton Road, Dorchester, ON, N0L1G3. Alternatively, you 
can take a picture or scan the completed survey and email it to Tanner Stanton at 
tstanton@thamescentre.on.ca. 

Your participation in this survey is essential for the successful implementation of the Upper 
Queen Street Storm Sewer Upgrade and Road Urbanization Design project. We value your 
input, and all feedback from affected property owners will be carefully considered in the 
design process. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and contribution to this significant community 
development. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jarrod Craven 
Director of Public Works, Municipality of Thames Centre 
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